
From: Kaitlyn Streeter  
Sent: 2022/05/16 9:46 AM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Hello there,, 

 

I just wanted to say a quick message about how terrible I think the idea of building a new co do 

at centennial mall is....   it is literally the only way I can remain independent with my children,, I 

have absolutely no other way of getting my groceries or pharmacy products as I have no help 

from anyone as far as getting basically anything for my home... I NEED centennial mall in order 

to provide for my children.... 

 

The Streeter family 

 


